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www.bolton.gov.uk

Dear Councillor,

PLANNING COMMITTEE - SITE VISITS

Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 5t
December, 2019. The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:-

9.45 am
9.50 am
10.05 am

10.50 am

11:15 am

11.20 am

Assemble at North Entrance to the Town Hall.
Depart the Town Hall.

06687/19 — erection of a single storey building for office space together with amendments to
parking at Lostock Skip Hire, Star Lane, Horwich (requested by Councillor Cunliffe)

06551/19 — 523 and 525 Plodder Lane — retrospective consent for demolition and erection of
a detached two storey dwelling (suggested by officers)

95081/19 — change of use from industrial unit to community and function space at Units 1
and 3 St Paul’s Mill, Barbara Street (requested by Councillor Abdullah)

06663/19 — change of use of second and third floors to educational use together with the
erection of four storey extension providing a reception area, office and circulation areas
(requested by Councillor Abdullah)

Yours faithfully,

Susan Bailey

Principal Democratic Services Officer

Direct Line:

E-mail:

01204 331246
susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk

Borough Solicitor — Helen Gorman



